
Notice of Public Information Centre 
Wyandotte Street East from Devonshire Road to Watson Avenue 

The City of Windsor is conducting a study to review the existing roadway elements along the Wyandotte Street 
corridor and consider opportunities within the right-of-way to provide a pleasant experience for all roadway 
users. The study corridor is illustrated on the study area and includes Wyandotte Street East between 
Devonshire Road and Watson Avenue. The study will consider opportunities to optimize the existing right-of- 
way to achieve safe, efficient, comfortable and convenient travel for roadway users of all ages, abilities and 
modes within the study corridor. 

Study Area 
 

 

You are Invited 
 
A key component of this study is public and agency consultation. The PIC is scheduled for May 11, 2022 and 
May 18, 2022 to provide members of the public with an opportunity to meet the project team, review the 
evaluation process of the preferred solutions and provide comments on the recommended plan for the 
Wyandotte Street corridor. Public input received at the PIC will be used to finalize the Recommended Plan. 
The PIC will be held at the following locations and time: 

 
Wednesday, May 11, 2022 Wednesday, May 18, 2022 
5:00 PM – 7:00 PM 5:00 PM – 7:00 PM 
Riverside United Church 
881 Glidden Avenue, Windsor, ON 

Windsor Bike Kitchen 
628 Monmouth Rd, Windsor, ON 

 
Presentation materials will be available at https://tiny.one/wyandotte. 
If you have any questions regarding the study, or would like to be included on the project mailing list, please 
contact Awele Nwaesei as noted below: 

Awele Nwaesei, EIT 
Transportation Planning Coordinator 
The Corporation of the City of Windsor 
350 City Hall Square West 
Windsor, ON N9A 6S1 
Tel: 519-255-6267 ext. 6831 

Email: transportation@citywindsor.ca 
 
 
 

Personal Information is being collected under the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. This information will 
be used for the purpose of gathering feedback for completing the environmental assessment. Questions about this collection may be 
directed to Awele Nwaesei, Transportation Planning Coordinator, at (519) 255-6267 ext. 6831, e-mail anwaesei@citywindsor.ca. 
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